Legal Notice

Please take notice that pursuant to the Town Law of the State of New York, the Board of
Directors of the Greater Port Washington Business Improvement District (GPWBID) will hold a public
hearing on the proposed 2024 Budget for the GPWBID on Wednesday, September 4th, 2024 at 7:00pm
at the office of the GPWBID located at 329 Main Street, Port Washington, NY 11050. All interested
parties are invited to attend.

Greater Port Washington Business Improvement District
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By the Board of Directors
Nadine Delmonte, Secretary

August 24, 2024



